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BC’s CHIEF CHEF   
The BC Chef Association recently awarded the BC Chef Citation of the Year 
award to Burnaby S chools ACE-it Professional Cooks Training Instructor Chef 
Wade . He will be the keynote speaker at the upcoming Scholarship Awards 
b runch t o be held in May. At this brunch,  three of seven scholarships will be 
presented to students of  Chef Wade . A hearty congratulations all around!  
 
 
TOP OF THE WORLD 
Burnaby Mountain grade 8 student Sameer Esmail is in the Top 20 of Canada’s 
b rightest Geography students. He will be competing in Ottawa on May 2 -4 in 
the national c hampionship of the Canadian Geographic Challenge. We wish 
him all the best – and will be cheering him on from Burnaby.  
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RCMP YOUTH ACADEMY 2015 
Last week, nine of Burnaby Schools ’  grade 11 & 12 students graduated from 
the Lower Mainland RCMP Youth Academy program.  Held at Camp Stillwood 
near Cultus Lake, the 8 day program involved demanding physical and 
academic training and included day and night scenarios designed to simulate 
the rigours of police work . Eighty percent of program graduates go on to 
careers in policing, and interestingly many of the other graduates enter the 
teaching profession.   
 
 
DSAC SETS FUNDRAISiNG RECORD AT BURNABY’S GOT TALENT  
What an evening! Last week, the District Student Advisory Council raised more 
than $6300 at their sold out show – Burnaby’s Got Talent 2015. Proceeds were 
presented to the Kinbrace Refugee Housing and Support Program. While the 
record amount of funds raised was indeed impressive, the talent we have in 
our Burnaby schools was equally so. From singers, dancers, magicians, and 
slam poets….Burnaby sure has a lot of talent in its midst. Thank you to all of the 
performers for sharing your gifts with us, and congr atulations to Moscrop 
Secondary School’s Alex Montinola, who was the winner of BGT  2015! See you 
next year at the show!  
 
 


